
It’s time to get organised!  Newstead will be going to the Junior Tough Guy and Gal

Challenge again this year in Hamilton on Tuesday the 22nd of June. If your child wants to

participate please bring payment ($25 - online, eftpos, or cash) and permission slip to office

by next Friday 11th of June then we can put the entry in. It will be first in first served for

spaces available. A space will only be secured when payment is received. Of course, due to

Covid 19, things might change but we will go with what we know now and let you know as

soon as we find out anything.  Currently, it is still going ahead.

Again this year we will require that you (or a caretaker) accompany your child.  We have

found that in previous years that this event does require one to one supervision. We had a

great time last year and hope to get an even bigger group of Newsteaders this year.

Year 3-4 1.5 km lap

Year 5-8 3km lap

Older siblings not attending Newstead are welcome to join us if we have the space.  Please

let the office know.  Any questions see Chrissy

TOUGH KIDS CHALLENGE

DUE BACK Friday 11th of June

Child’s Name_____________________  Rm________________

Date of Birth______________________

Address_________________________________________

Name of Parent (caregiver) Accompanying Child________________________

Parent Signature_______________________

Parent/Caregiver Phone Number/Mobile number___________________________

Email:_________________________________
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